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EAGLES STAFF TO BECOME ‘HUMAN SUNDAES’ AS REWARD FOR 
MEETING FUNDRAISING GOAL 

 
One of the best parts of an ice cream sundae is picking out the sticky, gooey, messy toppings to 
add to the confection. Eagles Elementary School’s students have their toppings ready, but instead 
of adding them to an ice cream sundae, they are going to be putting them on a human sundae, 
with three Eagles staff members substituting for the ice cream. 
 

WHAT:   ‘Human Sundae’ Walk-a-Thon fundraiser reward 
WHEN:   Thursday, September 22 at 1:50 p.m. 
WHERE:   Eagles Elementary School, 3502 University Drive South, Fargo 
CONTACT:  Tanya Wrigley-Lingle, Eagles principal, 701.446.3904 or 

wriglet@fargo.k12.nd.us for more information. 
 
Three members of the Eagles Elementary School staff are going to get sticky as a reward to their 
students for exceeding their fundraising goal at the 7th Annual Parent Teacher Association (PTA) 
Walk-a-Thon fundraiser held on Friday, September 16. Through their efforts running or walking 
laps around a course at Lemke Park in Fargo, the students raised more than $23,000 to benefit 
the school’s PTA. 
 
As a reward for meeting their fundraising goal, students will get to create human sundaes out of 
Principal Tanya Wrigley-Lingle, Assistant Principal Kimmy Milligan, and Physical Education 
teacher Kenben Parker. The class that raised the most money and the students that walked the 
most laps, will get to cover the staff members in all of their favorite sundae toppings, including 
chocolate sauce, whipped cream, and an array of other messy toppings. 
 
All of the money raised at the Walk-a-Thon event will go towards the enrichment programs and 
teacher classroom grants sponsored by the Eagles Elementary PTA. 
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